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The Board of Trustees and Central Office Leadership Team begin the year with
immense gratitude to our staff, students and families for a positive and successful
school start-up, despite ongoing challenges presented by COVID-19.

Chinook's Edge continues to follow the advice of Alberta Health Services (AHS) and the
Chief Medical Officer of Health regarding their expertise and guidance with respect to
the pandemic. The Central Office Leadership Team continues to update the division's
COVID-19 protocols as the situation evolves throughout the province. Chinook's Edge is
poised to respond quickly to AHS directives, and the safety and social emotional
wellness of our students and staff is our top priority.

The Board of Trustees unanimously passed a motion to commemorate the National Day
for Truth and Reconciliation. All Chinook's Edge schools and offices will be closed on
September 30th, as the entire Chinook's Edge team reflects on the legacy of residential
schools and honours Canada's residential school survivors, their families and
communities.

Trustees appreciate the spirit of collaboration, as Chinook's Edge teachers take sharing
to a whole new level inside their innovative Google Classroom platform.  As always,
Trustees are so proud of our students for their efforts towards success in so many
areas!

Chinook's Edge Trustees look forward to hearing from our families and communities, as
we prepare for the Trustee Election on October 18th.

For more information or to unsubscribe, please contact Sandy Bexon at sbexon@cesd73.ca

www.cesd73.ca

https://www.cesd73.ca/download/362836
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/362836
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/365502
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AbQM_p1tx9ZLTZRf2ASZYrBWfCN3g6k9/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1AbQM_p1tx9ZLTZRf2ASZYrBWfCN3g6k9/view
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/365196
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/366801
https://www.cesd73.ca/board/2021-trustee-election
http://www.cesd73.ca

